
 

TUALATIN POLICE DEPARTMENT 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

 INFORMATION FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Date:  September 5, 2013 
Release # 13-2949 
P.I.O:   Jennifer Massey      503-209-4413      jmassey@ci.tulatin.or.us  
 

 
Tualatin Police looking for Bank Robbery Suspect 

 
On Thursday, September 5, 2013, at approximately 9:20am, Tualatin Police Officers responded 
to a reported bank robbery at the Bank of the West, located at 7925 SW Nyberg Road, in 
Tualatin. 

When officers arrived, they learned that a man entered the bank and demanded cash.   
Witnesses described the suspect as a Caucasian adult male, approximately 35-40 years of age, 
5'10"-6' tall, with shadowy facial hair.  He was wearing a light colored zip-up shirt with dark 
checkered plaid on it and a light colored hood, blue jeans, black tennis shoes, and mirrored 
sunglasses.  The suspect was carrying an item that gave the impression that he had a weapon. 

The suspect fled the bank on foot with an undisclosed amount of cash.  Sherwood Police 
assisted by conducting a dog track, but the suspect was not located.   

Tualatin Police ask anyone with any information pertaining to this event to please call the tip-line 
at 503-691-0285. 

This is an ongoing investigation and there is no further information at this time. 
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